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Our Ref:  MH/MJN 

11th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Year 8 (X Side) Parents’ Evening: Wednesday 20th November 2024 Online Appointment Booking 
(3:30pm – 6:30pm) 

We are pleased to invite you to our online Year 8 Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 20th November, for 
pupils in tutor groups 8 Avon, Brook and Castle.  This is a useful opportunity for you to discuss how well 
your child has progressed so far this academic year, and the next steps of their learning journey.  

We continue to use an online platform through which you can book appointments and ‘meet’ with your 
child’s subject teachers.  The system allows you to choose your own schedule and appointment times, 
whilst also allowing the flexibility of making the appointments around the structure of your usual day.  The 
appointments will be conducted via a video link, which will require the use of a smartphone or another 
webcam and microphone enabled device. 

You will be able to book appointments from 6:00pm on Wednesday 13th November until 6:00pm on Monday 
18th November.  Please click on the following link to book, ensuring that you make your appointments 
before the deadline expires: https://bredonhill.schoolcloud.co.uk/.  

A short guide on how to book appointments can be found on the school website here: Parents' Evening 
Bookings.  If you are a parent/carer of a child in 8 Brook, please only make one appointment with Miss 
Lloyd for RE and Geography – she will cover both subjects within the time slot.  

If you experience any difficulties with the booking system or access to the required technology, please 
contact the school office.  Should an individual member of staff become fully booked, you will be put onto a 
waiting list. We will contact you separately for any appointments we are unable to fulfil.  

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

Kind regards 

 

 

Mike Horton 
Assistant Headteacher 
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